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The Vermont League of Cities and Towns (VLCT), the VLCT Employment Resource and

Benefits Trust (VERB), and the VLCT Property and Casualty Intermunicipal Fund (PACIF)

are soliciting proposals for audit services. Specifications for the proposal are included in

the sections outlined below.

Please submit an electronic copy (in PDF format) of the proposal no later than Friday,

June 13th to:

Seth Abbene, CFO

sabbene@vlct.org

The Vermont League of Cities and Towns, the VLCT Employment Resource and Benefits

Trust (VERB), and the VLCT Property and Casualty Intermunicipal Fund (PACIF)

individually reserve the right to reject any and all proposals, to waive any informalities or

irregularities, and to make the selection of any proposal(s) or portions thereof deemed in

the best interests of the entities.

Please direct all questions regarding this proposal to Seth Abbene at (802) 262-1932 or

email sabbene@vlct.org. General information about VLCT and the Trusts is available on
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our web site at www.vlct.org.

View the RFP
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